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To
Mr. Arun Bhattacharya and other members present at the meeting held on 20.07.2019
at 10C Anwar Shah Road

We agree to all your suggestions about administration.

We are very grateful to you to comply with our request to have some of your Lady
Members -Anindita Roy, Shubhra Dutta, Kuntala Sen, Anita Bhattacharya and Male
Members - Shivabrata Dutta and Arun Bhattacharya to be part of our Governing
Body.

We accepted that the above Body would meet bimonthly to review the program and
progress of the School Activities .

We endorse all your proposals regarding retention of students. The guidelines given
for making the students more school oriented , the introduction of indoor games,
workshop, extra curricular activities etc. are very much interesting, so welcomed too.
We will try our utmost to follow these guidelines.

We are also grateful for accepting our suggestion regarding payment of Mid-day meal
expenditure. The balance amount of your contribution of (19500 a month may be
utilised as payment for a Music/Dance teacher. The payment will be made by cheque
directly by you.

We, the members of the School Committee , thank all of you for your wise and
purposeful advice for running the school efficiently.

S/d

The Members of the School Committee

Jharna Mukherjee

Ranjita Sengupta

Manisha Bhattacharya

Dipali Roy

Madhuri Goswami

Mita Nath

(Ranjita Sengupta though out of station , gave her consent willingly.
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